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]join with the American Association of Universitg Women (AAUW) in asi(ing you to accept the
recommendations of the |nstitute of Medicine as Pertain to coverage of Preventive care under the new
health care iaw, and to reject any exemPtions for “reiigious emplogers.” These Preventive services are
a critical element of the new law and would Provicie countless women better access to necessary health

care.

While AAUW believes that “reiigious refusal” exemPtions urjustly cieng women access to
contraceptive services, others, driven bg an ideoiogicai distaste for all contraceptive services, are
Pusiﬁing the government to make exemPtions even iarger. ]n&eeci, some groups are Pushing for the
exemPtion to appiy to religious|3~run health Providers, s0 hospitais with reiigious affiliations would be
exemPt from the coverage requirement, even tiwougiﬁ theg emPiog PeoPle of all faiths and ideologies. ]ic
granteci, this iarger exemPtion would cieng access to thousands of womenjust because of where theg

worlc

] urge you to ensure women have access to c]ualitg Preventive care bg accePting IOM’S

recommendations and rejecting the Proposeci reiigious refusal exemPtion Provisions.

K risten Van Tasse“
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